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Chatham County Police Department Looking for Person of Interest In Connection with 

Check Fraud Case 
 

Chatham County, GA (October 21, 2022) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

looking for a person of interest in connection with a recent check fraud case. 

 

Detectives are hoping someone will recognize the individual captured in the attached 

surveillance photo. 

 

Anyone with information can contact detectives at 912- 651- 4717, or send a tip through the 

department’s online tip form found here: https://police.chathamcountyga.gov/Tips . You can also 

call Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020, where tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash 

reward. 
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